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Alicia Hall

From: Alicia Hall
Sent: Wednesday, 12 January 2022 2:57 PM
To: Alicia Hall
Subject: FW: Gateway Extension request - 64 Victoria Road, North Parramatta

 

From: Jane Liang <JaneLiang@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 20 December 2021 11:14 AM 
To: Jazmin Van Veen <Jazmin.VanVeen@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Michael Rogers <mrogers@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>; William Jones 
<wjones@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>; Dot Hepburn <DHepburn@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Gateway Extension request - 64 Victoria Road, North Parramatta 
 
Hi Jazmin, 
 
The Gateway determination for 64 Victoria Road, North Parramatta (PP_2021_3263), issued on 19 May 2021, will be 
expired on 19 February 2022. Due to the Council elections and the impact that it has on our reporting cycle, we 
would not be in a position to be able to report this matter to Council post-exhibition until February next year, 
Council is requesting an extension of 3 months from the current finalisation date of 19 May 2022 to enable 
finalisation of the Proposal to occur. It is likely that Council will deal with this Planning Proposal well within this 
extended timeframe, but given there will be a new Council that considers this matter, we feel it is prudent to seek a 
3 month extension to prevent needing a further extension should Council defer this matter. 
 

MILESTONE ANTICIPATED TIMEFRAME 

Finalisation date as stipulated by current Gateway 
Determination 

19 February 2022 

Gateway Extension for 3 months   19 May 2022 

Commencement and completion dates for public exhibition 
period 

(DONE) July/August 2021 

Commencement and completion dates for government 
agency notification 

(DONE) July/August 2021 

Consideration of submissions (DONE) September/October 2021 

Report to Local Planning Panel  (DONE) 16 November 2021 

Consideration of planning proposal post exhibition and 
associated report to Council 

February 2022 

Submission to the Department to finalise the LEP February/March 2022 

Notification of instrument April/May 2022 

 
It would be appreciated if we could receive confirmation of the Gateway Extension. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 



2

 
Jane 
 
Jane Liang  
Project Officer City Planning  |  City Planning and Design 
02 9806 5057   
City of Parramatta Council 
126 Church Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW 2124 
cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au  
 

  
  

 
 


